
Appendix 4 - Ward Member Consultation   

Disposal of land at 
Langley Sustainable 
Urban Extension 

Sutton 
Walmley & 
Minworth 

Email dated 
23/2/2023 
requesting 
comments by 
6/3/2023 

 

Councillor Ken Wood – Email response 
dated 23/2/2023 “certainly have no 
objections to this” 
 
Councillor David Barrie – Email response 
dated 23/2/2023 “no objections at all 
here either” 

Email response dated 23/2/2023 - Comments 
acknowledged and noted. 
 
 
Email response dated 24/2/2023 - Comments 
acknowledged and noted. 
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